
 

Aloha Class of 2024 ʻOhana, 

  

Yearbook Photos 

Please see the following information to submit your KS Yearbook 
Photos.  The first google form link is how underclassmen of all grades will 
submit their photos. The next link is a google form with a few questions that 
we would like students to answer as a way of contributing to this year's 
yearbook. Please note that students will need to be logged into their KS email 
to access the google forms; they will not be able to fill out the form from any 
other email.  If you have any questions, please contact Kailee Tomas, 
Kailee.Tomas@imua.ksbe.edu, or Ms. Lynette Mercado, 
lymercad@ksbe.edu.  

  

Mahalo, 

Mr. Ono 

2024 Class Advisor 

  

Underclassmen (gr. 9-11) Portrait Submission: 

https://forms.gle/L3GEnwDnUdy1VSYk7 

  

Freshmen (Class of 2024): 

https://forms.gle/M19zBKuq6iFXeNyp7 

 

 ** E Kala Mai...some of the pages were out of order so we thought weʻd 
repost it ** 

Download the newsletter here 













 

  


